- -Bargaining survey will be sent out in the following weeks, please respond honestly
- -There are two open Executive Board seats, Vice President and Elementary member at large, if interested please submit a declaration of candidacy by September 21st
- -There is a vacant CTA State Council seat, if interested please submit a declaration of candidacy form by September 22nd
- -The first Member Engagement event will be September 21st, please join us
- -Please introduce yourself to the new teachers at your site and deliver the new teacher "Survival Kits"
- -The first school board meeting of the year will be September 20th. Middle school guidance counselors plan to speak in appreciation of adding positions. Additionally, teachers will speak regarding the lack of sheltered courses being offered this year.
- -A quarterly newsletter will be sent out starting in October. We are looking for people to contribute short articles, possible topics include: educator bios, highlights of programs being offered (campus wide or individual class), what CUTA has done for me, upcoming events, etc. For those who would like to see their campus or classroom featured in the newsletter but who would like help in writing an article, Mary Martin has volunteered her support. For more information please contact vicentetamayo@yahoo.com
- -Let members at your site know which school board meeting you have signed up for and encourage them to attend.
- -Rep Council voted to approve Directors' stipends for the Executive board. Job responsibilities and duties as assigned were reviewed.
- -Site Reps will earn an annual stipend of \$100 for attending at least 85% of Rep Councils (special exceptions can be made with approval from the Executive board), holding monthly 10 minute meetings, and attending a minimum of one school board meeting per year

Notes: